HUMBLE OIL & REFINING COMPANY

HOUSTON 1, TBXAS

EXPLORATION DEPARTMENT October 3, 1963 POST OFFICE BOX 2180

GEOLOGIC RESEARCH

Dr. H. B. Stenzel
3726 Colquitt Street
Houston 6, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

As a result of my interest in paleoecology I have become aware
of your very significant contribution to this subject in your paper entitled
"Pelecypoda from the Type Locality of the Stone City Beds (Middle Eocene) of
Texas.”" If you have a copy of this available I would appreciate receiving
one.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely yours,

VAN o7

Ronald R. West
Paleontologist
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